03 April, 2017

NSW Planning Assessment Commission Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attention: Matthew Todd-Jones

Dear Sir

RE: Application number D455/17 Rye Park Wind Farm

I am writing to object to the removal of yet more turbines (25) from the Rye Park Windfarm.

It has been approx. 10 years since the process to establish the Rye Park Windfarm commenced. Ten years! At that stage it was 143 turbines, then 126, then 109, now 84. What next?

Why is it that clean renewable energy projects appear to "attract" so many "speed bumps" on their journey to approval?

If "visual grounds" justifies the removal of turbines from a site then all windfarms are at risk. Remember that "visual grounds" is a personal perception. What offends one may not offend another.

The real problem is the loss of clean renewable energy from 25 turbines. The majority of people don't object to the vision of wind turbines. The majority of people understand the importance of producing clean, renewable energy for the future.

If this keeps up, the RET will not be met and the environment will pay the price!

Please approve the 109 turbine Rye Park Windfarm for the benefit of the majority of people.

Yours faithfully

F

Rodney Dengate

03 April, 2017

NSW Planning Assessment Commission Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attention: Matthew Todd-Jones

Dear Sir

RE: Application number D455/17 Rye Park Wind Farm

I have recently been told that the Rye Park Windfarm, which originally proposed 143 turbines 10 years ago, is again to be reduced by yet another 25 turbines, making the number now 84 turbines. Therefore, I am writing to object to the removal of said turbines from the Rye Park Windfarm.

If this keeps up it will be unsustainable for the proposal company to go ahead with the proposed windfarm at Rye Park which will result in the loss of considerable income and enormous benefits, for the surrounding community.

Windfarms in Australia need to be encouraged to establish now, so that when fossil fuels run out, there will be alternative sources of clean renewable energy set in place to take over. The majority of Australian people understand the importance of producing clean, renewable energy for the future.

Please approve the 109 turbine Rye Park Windfarm for the benefit of the majority of people.

Yours faithfully

Kate Hacker